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	Shop All Year Long and Support NLPNA
	COMMUNITY

	By Michael Herman

The North Lincoln Park Neighbor-hood Association (NLPNA) has registered with iGive.com, an online shopping mall whose member merchants donate a percentage of purchases to the charitable cause of your choice. NLPNA is one of those causes.
From personal experience, I cannot find anything negative to say about iGive. Before switching to NLPNA, I supported the PG County Humane Society. Just my own online activities with iGive raised over $95 for the organization. Additionally, those contributions may be tax deductible if you itemize. Membership is free and easy, private, and unobtrusive. You can elect to receive periodic newsletters, or you can elect to receive nothing by email. Membership will not cause you to receive unwanted spam messages.

To support the NLPNA, you need to register with iGive and choose NLPNA as your supported charity. Then, just initiate your online shopping from the iGive home page. It’s that simple. Plus, from now until the end of June, sign up with iGive.com, make a purchase within 45 days from one of 600+ merchants, and a $5 donation bonus will be made to NLPNA.

If you are an online shopper, please consider supporting the NLPNA by joining iGive.com. 

How It Works
1. Use the link below and join, with NLPNA already selected as the 
	cause you’ll support: 

http://www.iGive.com/NLPNA
2. Shop the Mall at iGive.com You’ll see familiar stores like Lands End, Office Depot, JCPenney, Neiman Marcus, Expedia, Barnes & Noble, and eBay, to mention just a few!

3. Watch the money roll in for NLPNA! Up to 26 percent of EACH purchase gets donated!
More incentives include first time buyer deals worth hundreds of dollars; excellent prices and exclusive deals for members; free shipping offers; virtual karma from supporting your favorite cause; and a $5 free donation when you shop within 45 days.
See you at iGive.com soon!

NLPNA Yard Sale
The NLPNA Yard Sale was held May 20 under sunny skies; we had, quite possibly, the best yard-sale weather we've ever had. We received and sold amazing amounts of donated stuff, taking in over $1,000. Just as important, neighbors (and former neighbors) had an opportunity to meet and greet each other. If you missed it, you really missed out.

Many thanks to the dozens of volunteers who made this event a success. We’re not going to list names for fear of leaving someone out. But special thanks are in order to the folks who helped with set up, clean up, and the sales people who labored all day in the hot sun. And of course, the shoppers!
	CALENDAR

· NLPNA meeting, first Tues. (June 6), 7:30 p.m., Lane Mem-orial CME Church, corner of 14th and C St. NE. Proposed NLPNA endorsement of ANC 6A letter to MPDC requesting increased police presence on H Street will be discussed. All are welcome!

· ANC 6A, second Thurs. (June 8), 7 p.m., Miner ES. For more information about ANC 6A, visit www.anc6a.org.

· PSA 103 meeting, second Wed. (June14), 7 p.m., Miner ES, 601 15th St. NE.
· NLPNA will not meet in July.
· The Buzz is available at www. anc6a.org/publications.html.

· The Buzz editorial staff can be reached at 543-3512 or elizabeth_knits@yahoo.com (put “Buzz” in the subject line). Articles on topics of interest in the NLP area are very welcome.
Farmers Market on H Street
The H Street Farmers Market is open from 9 a.m. - noon on Saturdays on the 600 block of H Street (south side).

Vendors include Atwaters Bakery, Cedarbrook, Endless Summer Harvest, Highfield Dairy, Keswick Creamery, Quaker Valley Orchard, Richfield Farm, and Welsh Gardens. Offerings include strawberries, asparagus, cheeses, meats, eggs, pastries, and plants.

Parking is available on the street or in the back of the market.
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Maury first graders at community meeting

A Big Turnout at Maury

By Heather Schoell

The May 4 community meeting at Maury had an incredible turnout of about 300 people – current and prospective Maury parents, alumni, staff, Asst. Superintendent Wilhoyte, neighbors, and lots of kids. Parents completed a survey to convey what they would most like to have offered at Maury. Options included academic focus on such subjects as arts or sciences, after-school and after-care programs, and student clubs. Staff touted Maury's academic achievements, and parents conveyed the need to rally against the rightsizing of Maury (a possible, though not probable situation). There was even pizza for dinner, thanks to Elizabeth Nelson.

After the meeting, there was talk of getting together again. Maybe Maury’s Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA) meeting should be the vehicle for continued involvement. The PTSA meetings are regularly scheduled for 6:30 PM on the 2nd Thursday of the month in the multi-purpose room at Maury, 13th and Constitution, NE. For more information, call Maury at 698-3838, or join the listserv at http://groups.yahoo.com/group/maury_elementary/.

THE BUZZ EDITORIAL TEAM

Elizabeth Nelson

Suzanne Wells

Jennie Allen
	Summer Reading at DC Public Libraries

By Tony Hurst, NE Branch Librarian

The DC Public Library System will once again offer a summer reading program complete with prizes and performers. Sign up begins June 1; the program will end Aug. 31.

The summer reading program for children 14 and under is called Summer Quest; its theme is “Clue Into Reading.” Young readers will become reading sleuths and take on four “cases.” Readers will receive a prize for every completed case.
The teen program, Holla Back, is more open ended. For every two books read, participants can complete a reading log and receive a prize. Participants will also be entered into a monthly drawing to win a portable CD player. Teens can also compete in a citywide book review contest. 

Each branch library will host professional performances by local acts including musicians, magicians, puppet shows, and storytellers. A performance schedule will be posted soon. 
Summer Afternoons at the NE Branch Library

Beginning June 16, these programs will be offered to school age children:

( Board games, Tuesdays, 1:30 p.m.
( Sign-up Art program**, Wednes-days, 1:30 p.m. 
( Grade School Stories, Thursdays, 1:30 p.m.

( Movies, Fridays, 1:30 p.m.
( Parachute stories, Thursdays, 10 a.m. and 11 a.m. 

** Arts program registration begins June 1; there will be 15 spots available for kids 10 years old and up. There will be a sign-up for up to 15 children for the remaining workshops, which include Camera Obscura, Surrealism, Expression-ism, Printmaking, and Ceramics.
	For more information about these and other children’s programs, talk to Miss Colleen or Mr. Tony.
Other NE Library Programs
( Fit & Fabulous for everyone, 

Tuesday, June 13, noon
( School’s Out Picnic, ages 12-17, Wednesday, June 21, 4-8 p.m.
( PuppetPlays, last Saturday of the month, 10:30 a.m.

( The Capitol Hill Mystery Book Club, June 5, 6:30 p.m.
( Chess for all ages (lessons and club), Mondays, 6:30 p.m.

( Toddler Time (storytime), Tuesdays, 10 a.m. and 11 a.m.
( Parachute stories, Thursdays, 10 a.m. and 11 a.m. 

The Northeast Branch library is at 330 7th Street NE, 698-3320.
Solving DC’s Problems
The D.C. Appleseed Center for Law and Justice is holding a contest to solve DC’s problems. Area residents were asked to submit ideas on how to solve DC’s problems, and over 600 ideas were submitted. (If you have a great idea but didn’t submit it, it’s too late now because the deadline for submitting ideas was May 5).

The folks at DC Appleseed are going to select the top twenty ideas they think are the best for solving DC’s problems. Starting May 18, you can see the top twenty ideas, and vote for the ones you like best (www.solvingdcproblems.org). 

The top three vote getters will have the chance to present their ideas to the slate of D.C. mayoral candidates.

Take a few minutes to vote for the ideas you like best. Who knows, the solutions may actually get implemented!
Buzz Distribution

Distributors are needed for the 600 block of Tenn. Ave and 1100-1200 blocks of C St. Call 543-3512, or email elizabeth_knits@yahoo.com with “Buzz” as the subject. SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1










































































































